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Episcopal Letter of Introduction 

 

By the present Episcopal letter, we hereby affirm that 

the Reverend Presbyter 

Father George Shahla Bou Housh, 

of Lebanese origin, 

a resident of Volos, Greece (299 Vyronos Ave., 382 22), 

and clergyman of the Holy Metropolis of Demetrias, 

belonging to the Church of the Genuine Orthodox Christians of Greece, 

with the permission of his Ruling Hierarch, Metropolitan Photios, as well as  with my 

blessing, in my capacity as Locum Tenens of the Holy Diocese of Stockholm and All 

Scandinavia, is visiting Stockholm for pastoral reasons, from 20 to 27 February 2024. 

I recommend the Reverend Father George Shahla Bou Housh to our Flock in Christ in 

Sweden, that he may act on my behalf, with my blessing and permission, and certainly in 

cooperation with the clergy of our Diocese in Stockholm, and in particular with our 

Episcopal Representative, the Reverend Father Anders Åkerström. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

†  Metropolitan Cyprian of Oropos and Fili 

 
 

 

 

 

● Thrasyboulou 88, 133 51, Fili ● P.O. Box 108 ● Greece ● 

● Telephone number: (30) 210 2487388 ● Fax number: 210 2487389 ● e-mail: imof2018@gmail.com ● 


